Ministry of the Environment, Ministére de PEnvironnement, de la \ -
Conservation and Parks Protection de la nature et des Parcs 0 nta r l o

Floor 1, 135 St Clair Ave W 1er étage, 135 av St. Clair O
Toronto, ON Toronto, ON

M4V 1P5 M4V 1P5

Telephane: (416) 432-7253 Téléphone : (416) 432-7253

August 2, 2019

Hugues Girardin, Vice President

Otter Creek Wind Farm GP Inc.,

as general partner for and on behalf of Otter Creek Wind Farm Limited Partnership
C/0O Boralex

36, Rue Lajeunesse

Kingsey Falls QC JOA 1B0

Dear Mr. Girardin:

Re:  Application for Approval
Otter Creek Wind Farm
Municipality of Chatham-Kent
Reference Number 2629-AKAKEG

Thank you for your letter dated July 29, 2019 regarding the Renewable Energy Approval
application for the Otter Creek Wind Farm.

As requested in your letter, your March 8, 2017 Renewable Energy Approval application for the
Otter Creek Wind Farm is considered withdrawn and the file is now closed. The Ministry of the
Environment, Conservation and Parks will be providing you with a partial refund of your
application fee in the amount of $35,260.00.

If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact me, at (416) 432-7253 or
mohsen.keyvani@ontario.ca.

Yours truly,
Mohsen Keyvani, P.Eng.

Director
Section 47.5, Environmental Protection Act
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c: District Manager, MECP Windsor
Bryan Tripp, Boralex
Adam Rosso, Boralex
Samuel Richard, Boralex
Julie Lajoye, Boralex
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